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Meeting Date 
Our next meeting will be 

Monday 6th November 
All parents are invited to attend to support further fundraising. 

We’d love you to come along! 

Suggestions welcome! 
Have you seen some great fundraising events or have ideas or 

initiatives you could tell us about? 
We would really value your input. Please note them on the form 

attached and return to Mrs Roberts by Friday 27th October. 

Contact: 

If you have an suggestions, feedback or need to contact us for 
any reason, we’d love to hear from you... 
Gwen: 
 E-mail: gwensawyer@metronet.co.uk 
 Mobile: 07887650223 

Find us on Facebook: 
Friends of Crawford Village Primary 

Are you doing some of your 
Christmas shopping online this year? 
Then you can help generate a free donation 
to our school every time you shop online @ 

 www.thegivingmachine.co.uk 
 Partnering with over 2,000 retailers! 

PTA members 

Chair - Gwen Sawyer 
Treasurer - Amanda O'Hanlon 

Secretary - Helen Tickle 
Supported by: 

Amanda Wroe, Rachel Kerry, Heather Bond, 
Sam Smith, Laura Lamb and Lindsey Briscoe. 

Welcome! 
On behalf of all the parents and teachers we’d like to 
say a big welcome to the new families and staff that 

have joined the school. 
We’ve lots of fundraising initiatives planned and look 

forward to getting to know you as we support the school 
together.  

Our mission... 
...is to bring together parents, teachers and the local community to fundraise and support our  

children’s education at Crawford Village School. 
Last year we raised over £2,300! 

 School Cinema 
Friday 10th November 

3:30pm - 6pm 
Cost: £7 per child 

INCLUDES 
Pizza or Hot Dog 

Drink 
Popcorn 
Sweets 

__________ 

Reception & Infants 
Trolls (U) 
Juniors 

BFG (PG) Please book by via the reply slip! 

 

 
 
 
 

Thursday 30th November 5pm - 6:30pm 
If you have an idea for a stall you’d like to run, 

donating profits to school, please contact Gwen by 5th Nov. 
External stall holders £5 plus tombola prize donation. 

Please come and help us raise money for our 
school! 

More details to follow soon... 



 

PTA Crawford Village Primary School & Nursery 
Suggestions welcome! 

Have you seen some great fundraising events at other schools, in the community 
or have ideas or initiatives you could tell us about? 

If you could note these down we would really value your input as we plan for the coming year.  
Please return with your School Cinema booking below. 

Thank you! 

Please return to Mrs Roberts in the school 
office by Friday 27th October. 

Thank you. 

 School Cinema 
Friday 10th November 

3:30pm - 6pm 
Cost: £7 per child 

INCLUDES 
Pizza or Hot Dog 

Drink 
Popcorn 
Sweets 

__________ 

Reception & Infants 
Trolls (U) 
Juniors 

BFG (PG) 

Reply Slip! 
Name          Pizza or Hot Dog 

 

1. ________________________          ______________ 

2. ________________________          ______________ 

3. ________________________          ______________ 

Returned with £_____ payment. 

Fundraising ideas….. 
 
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________ 
Thanks for your ideas! 
 
It would also be great to know if you can lend a helping hand with any of the upcoming events. 
If so, please complete the following tick boxes and provide your contact number.  
 Christmas Fair—Thursday 30th November 
  Christmas Fair - before 5pm set up 
   Christmas Fair - 5pm & 6:30pm during the event 
  Christmas Fair - post event tidy up 
 Nativity & Carol Service - Tuesday 19th December 
   Morning Nativity Performance - help with refreshments 
   Afternoon Carol Service - help with refreshments 
  Evening Nativity Performance - help with refreshments 
     
 Name_____________________ Contact number ________________________ 

N.B. Parents of Juniors: 
by replying you are giving permission for your child to 

watch a PG film 


